
April	21,	2016	

	
Dear	Friends,	

We	are	looking	forward	to	the	upcoming	AGM	in	Montreal	and	warmly	encourage	you	to	aAend.	
In	this	age	of	emails	and	many	phone	conversaEons,	someEmes	we	forget	that	we	are	a	Society	
where	meeEng	in	person	is	so	important,	and	brings	a	quality	not	possible	through	other	means	
of	communicaEon.	

Please	remember	that	there	are	funds	available	for	help	with	travel	expenses.	You	can	contact	
the	administrator.	(info@anthroposophy.ca).	

By	the	Eme	of	our	Annual	General	MeeEng,	payment	of	contribuEons	for	membership	in	the	
Society,	or	arrangements	for	paying,	should	be	made.	This	is	a	secEon	in	our	bylaws.	We	are	
sending	a	plea	this	year	for	members	to	take	the	responsibility	and	care	to	respect	this	provision,	
and	renew	their	membership	by	May	21st.		

We	are	proposing	the	names	of	five	Council	members	to	serve	for	the	coming	year,	May	2016	to	
May	2017.	Douglas	Wylie,	who	has	served	on	Council	for	7	years	will	be	stepping	down.	Judy	
King,	who	has	also	served	on	Council	for	7	years,	has	agreed	to	remain	for	anther	year.	We	are	
grateful	for	her	conEnued	involvement,	and	wealth	of	experience.	Current	Councilor	Dorothy	
LeBaron	has	agreed	to	stand	again	for	President,	and	John	Bach	for	Secretary.	

We	are	proposing	two	new	Council	members;	John	Glanzer	from	Alberta,	and	Karen	Liedl	from	
Quebec.	We	have	worked	with	both	John	and	Karen	in	person,	and	in	our	teleconferences,	and	
are	very	excited	about	having	them	join	us.	John	Glanzer	has	agreed	to	stand	for	the	posiEon	of	
Treasurer.		Please	refer	to	our	bylaws	to	see	how	Councilors	are	nominated.	

The	AGM	Dra[	Minutes	from	2015	are	posted	on	the	members	website,	anthroposophy.ca,	
under	Membership,	Members’	Area,	under	“Documents	and	Archives.”	You	can	log	in	using	the	
password	ASC.	Reviewed	financial	statements,	and	proposed	budget	will	be	posted	on	our	
website	shortly.	Please	contact	the	administrator	if	you	wish	to	receive	a	printed	copy	of	these	
documents.	

We	invite	members	to	communicate	with	us,	in	advance	of	the	meeEng,	about	any	concerns	or	
quesEons	they	may	carry	about	our	work	together	in	the	Society.	Time	will	be	alloAed	for	such	
concerns	or	quesEons	at	the	end	of	the	business	part	of	the	meeEng.	
Warmly,	

Dorothy	LeBaron,	
President,	on	behalf	of	the	Council	
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